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. fundraising
Meetl"gs A huge thank you to everyone who

The first meeting of supported our festive events this year.
2025 was held on In total, the profit from the raffle, fete
Monday 13th January. and novelties sale raised a fantastic...
Unfortunately,

numbers were quite £1377.88

low. This didn’t stop
the team planning
events for the children £500 will be allocated to a long term
this term. saving goal to replace outdoor play
weningse equipment. Some funding will be used
volunteers for the :

. to purchase equipment for FoA to run
upcoming events so _ _ . .

. their own discos. Remaining funds will
please get in touch _ ) _ _
il ard el e T [Fera) remain to invest in projects over the
team if you would be next year. You will be updated termly
able to support. ([ 2bout funding spending. We also look

), forward to receiving the ASDA cashpot

for schools later this term.




Thank you for your feedback about our Christmas Fete. Overall,

responses were extremely positive and supportive. However, we

recognise that there are things we can tweek and improve. Some
examples of changes we will make next year include:

e Spacing out stalls into some classrooms to make sure
the hall isn't overcrowded
e Separating face painting and Santa queues
e Organising the lucky dip stall more and reviewing the
queuing system for this.
There were other great ideas that will be reviewed too.

St Dwynwen’s Day

Discos
Thursday 6th February

3.45 - 4.30pm Sensory Disco
Lights will be on, music volume lower

and parents may stay to support their
child if needed.

4.30-5.30pm Reception to Year 2
Disco.

5.30-6.30pm Year 3 - 6 Disco.

Tickets will be sold in advance and will
include refreshments. There will also be
a small novelties shop available during
the disco. Further details about tickets
and costs will be shared soon.




